
Students from Steven’s Point UW were invited to Abiding 

Shepherd on Saturday, April 24, to educate and 

engage the local community in different ways we can 

be good stewards of God’s creation - including some 

interesting critters! We were also able to showcase 

businesses from our members! Thanks to Jordan Gade 

& classmates for organizing this event.  




